
Jomsky, Mark 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, 

Anthony & Lynne Wetherholt <docmomdad@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2015 7:51 AM 
City_Council 
Jomsky, Mark 
Pasadena Roving Archers and the Lower Arroyo Statement of Support 

I would respectfully request this email be included in the official record for the City of Pasadena Council 
Meeting on Monday September 21, 2015. 

My name is Anthony Wetherholt and I have been taking my 8 year old Niece Daisy Wetherholt to the Saturday 
Morning Archery Class held at the Lower Arroyo Park for about 9 months now on and off depending on her 
schedule. In addition, during the last couple of times we have went there I have also taken my wife Lynne to 
enjoy the incredible open space and the exceptional Archery Program that is put on by the Pasadena Roving 
Archers. I am also shooting next to my Niece and it has turned into her absolute favorite thing to do with her 
Uncle Tony and Aunt Lynne. 

I currently live in Sylmar and gladly make that drive to enjoy the Beautiful Arroyo Park and all it has to offer. If 
it was not for hearing about the Saturday Archery Program, I would never know this area existed. Not only is it 
bringing people to the area that would most likely not know if it, we also bring revenue to the area. You can ask 
the small donut shop operator that sells me a dozen donuts every morning if they enjoy the additional revenue 
that having programs like this can add to the city not to mention lunch on the way home in this beautiful city. 

I am in full support and enthusiastically hope that you will follow through with the details of the agreement to 
preserve the Lower Arroyo Archery Range and keep it as a full time Archery Range as voted. 

Thank you for your time and please contact me with with any questions at the number below. 

Respectfully, 

Anthony Wethrholt 818.635.8726 
Daisy W etherholt 
Lynne Wetherholt 


